
   
 

 

 
 

Eldorado Aviation Product Line News 
 
PPG Industries and Cee-Bee® Aviation (a division of McGean®) are pleased to announce that we 
have signed an agreement for sale of the Eldorado Aviation Product Line, anticipated to be 
effective May 31, 2022. Cee-Bee® Aviation will acquire the Eldorado Aviation Product Line from 
PPG Industries. 
 
PPG /Eldorado customers will continue to receive all orders placed with PPG prior to the close of 
business on May 31st. For questions related to orders placed with PPG, please contact your local 
PPG Aerospace sales representative. 
 
Effective June 1, 2022, Eldorado Aviation products can be purchased directly from Cee-Bee® as 
follows: 
 
 Via E-mail: customer.orders@mcgean.com 
 Via phone: 1-800-932-7006 
 
Please reach out to Mike Velotta, Global Business Manager of Cee-Bee® Aviation, with any 
questions or concerns at: mike.velotta@mcgean.com  or 216-341-0130 
 
Cee-Bee® Aviation is excited to acquire the Eldorado Aviation Product Line from PPG Industries 
and intends to continue uninterrupted the manufacture, sales and service of products to 
Eldorado customers.  Cee-Bee® expects to contact all customers shortly to assure continuity of 
products.  Cee-Bee® Aviation has a 95-year track record of supplying customers with quality 
products and exceptional customer service.  
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